
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
JULY 3, 2017 
CITY OF SENOIA 
MEETING CANCELLATION & 
OFFICE CLOSURES 
 
With no business for the agenda, Mayor and Council for the 
City of Senoia have cancelled the scheduled meeting of July 3, 2017. 
Council will next meet on July 17, 2017.  Senoia Government offices 
will also be closed July 3rd and 4, 2017. 
 


